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DATE: November 24,2008 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

Ann Cole, Commission Clerk - PSC, Office of Commission Cle 

Jean E. :Hartman, Senior Attorney, Office of the General Couns 

DOCKET NO. 060122-WU - Joint petition for approval of stip 
with Office of Public Counsel, and application for limited proceeding increase in 
water rates in Pasco County, by Aloha Utilities, Inc. 

DOCKET NO. 060606-WS - Progress reports on implementation of Anion 
Exchange in Pasco County, filed by Aloha LJtilities, Inc. pursuant to Order PSC-06- 
0270-AS-WU. 

Please place the attached email correspondence in the above-referenced docket files. 
Thank you. 
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Jean Hartman 

From: Wayne forehand [wayneforehand@verizon.net] 
Sent: 

To: Jean Hartman 
Cc: 

Subject: Fw: Aloha- Joint Request for Abatement filed Nov. 6th 

Thursday, November 13,2008 4:42 PM 

Senator Mike Fasano; John Andrews Chairman BWN; Steve Reilly OPC 

Jean Hartman 

BWN supports continued abatement. 

Over the years, Aloha has refused to correct the black water problems and has refused to 
make available incremental improvements. The current settlement foisted on the customers is 
clearly not appropriate and is not fixing the many customer problems. 

Sale of the utility is the only reasonable resolution to these Aloha Utilities problem. The PSC is 
requested to insist on completion of the sale or deletion of this very negligent water utility. 

If the sale is not completed in December 2008, it will only because of additional delays created 
by the greedy Aloha Utility owner. It appears that the utility is being uncooperative with the 
FGUAJust as they have been with the Aloha customers over the past 15 years. We have been 
told that the utility will not allow the FGUA to keep the customers informed on the progress 
towards the sale. 

From: Wayne Forehand in Trinity, Florida where we have 361. days with sunshine! 

----- Original Message ----- 
From: REILLYSTEVE 
To: Wayne forehand 
Sent: Thursday, November 13,2008 3:05 PM 
Subject: FW: Aloha- Joint Kequest for Abatement filed Nov. 6th 

Please e-mail Jean to confirm that the Better Water Now Committee supports the latest Joint Request for 
Abatement. Thanks, Steve. 

From: Jean Hartman [mailto:JHARTMAN@PSC.STATE.FL.US] 
Sent: Thursday, November 13, 2008 12:53 PM 
To: REILLY.STEVE 
Subject: Aloha- Joint Request for Abatement filed Nov. 6th 

Hi Steve- Can you confirm that the Better Water Now Committee is supportive of the Joint Request 
for Abatement. Thanks. Jean 

11/24/2008 


